
 

6 March 2025 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
HENNA CONSENT 
 
As part of our Ramadan Hub activities running throughout the month, students will have the opportunity 
to use henna to draw mehndi patterns on their hands. 
 
Henna is a natural dye made from a plant and applied to the skin.  It will remain on the skin for a few 
days, but it is not permanent.  It will however, permanently stain clothing if it comes into contact with it 
before drying. Black henna will not be used. Please note that an allergic reaction is possible, but uncommon. 
 
The activity will take place at break and lunchtime in EN1 (Mrs Robinson-Ali’s room) from Monday, 10 
March to Friday, 28 March. To cover resources, this will cost £2 per person which can be paid in cash on 
the day. 
 
If your child has expressed an interest in this activity and you consent to the application of henna, please 
complete and return the permission slip below prior to them taking part.   
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs S Qadri 
Head of ICT & Computer Science 
 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….……… 
 
REPLY SLIP: RAMADAN HUB HENNA CONSENT (Please return to Mrs Qadri) 
 
I give consent for my child to have henna applied to their hands as part of the Ramadan Hub activities. 
 
Pupil Name……………………………………………………………………………………  Class……………………… 

Parent/Carer Signature ………………………………………………………………………………… 

Print Name (parent/carer) ……………………………………………………  Date…………………………… 


